
 
Kindergarten News 

August 15, 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
       We had a wonderful week!  Thank you for sharing your children with 
us.  It is so important to discuss your scholar’s day and learning with your 
scholar.  Your child will better retain what he has learned if he talks about 
it. 
       This week we concentrated on our schedules, procedures, listening to 
the teacher, and we had fun doing it.  On Wednesday we drew self-portraits 
which I will save until the end of the year. Hopefully you found the magnets 
we made using our markers.   On Thursday, we read The Rainbow Fish and 
made uv  bead bracelets. We also  painted rainbow fish, and on Friday we 
cut it out and added a shiny scale.  The story gave us a chance to talk about 
sharing and being kind.  On Thursday we read Chrysanthemum and talked 
about being kind.  Then we wrote our names and counted the letters.  We 
compared the lengths of our names. On Friday we read If You Take a Mouse 
to School and did an experiment with mixing baking soda and vinegar and 
recorded our results.  We also went on a school wide scavenger hunt to get 
familiar with the school after reading Pete the Cat, Rocking in my School 
Shoes.  
      Just a reminder that scholars can have 2 snacks a day.  It works out best 
for us if you put it in the front  pocket.  
      Everyone can keep a pair of rainboots at school.  They stay at school for 
when we have some puddles in our grassy playground.  Please be sure to 
put a name on them. 
      Scholars will say memory every Friday starting August 23.  I listed it 
below. 
      You are invited to worship with us on Sunday at 9:30. 
     Check out the tab on the school website: 2024-2025 Back to School for 
essential items related to the new year - including the 2024-2025 
school calendar (updated in July). Keep checking, as some new details 
may be added in the next few days. 

darmstrong
Underline

darmstrong
Underline



      Next Wednesday is Back to School Night for the parents of kindergarten 
at 6:15. I will be covering some very important information about our class.  
I hope everyone can make it.  This event is for the parents only. 
      Offerings are collected every time we have a chapel service and will be 
added to the school's Angel Fund, which supports families in need in our 
school community. 
      Remember to check the school news letter for after school enrichment 
activities.  There is an extra fee and you need to sign up for each activity. 
     Also, remember to check your car tag for your  pick up line.  

    We are looking for School Dads (grandpas, uncles...) to join our campus 
Watchdog program. "WD Dads" assist with patrolling the campus as an 
extra set of eyes during the school day or supports large school events with 
extra security. Interested "Dads," contact Bernie Palmer, who 
supports our campus security efforts. 
Email: bgp1953@live.com Phone: 281-705-4586 

 
Next week: 
 
LBH/memory for Friday: week 2:  
 1 com: You shall have no other gods.   
2 com: You shall not misuse the name of the Lord your God. 
 
Religion: creation         
LA: assessments 
Math: Counting 1-10 items 
Science: God made us special on the outside, our 5 senses. 
History: God created the world.  The earth has 7 continents and 5 oceans. 
 
In His Service, 
Debbie Armstrong 
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